
Dr. Ulrike Goldschmid-Grant for Research Work at 
the Tropical Field Station La Gamba , Costa Rica
carried out by the Society for the promotion of the La Gamba Field Station (Verein zur 

Förderung der Tropenstation La Gamba).  
Detailed information about the application can be found on our homepage: 

https://www.lagamba.at/en/study/grants/

The Society for the promotion of the La Gamba Field Station offers a plethora of opportunities 
for field work, especially in the area of  bio- and geoscience. In order to increase the availability 
of scientific opportunities for advanced students, the Society for the promotion of the La 
Gamba Field Station announces  up to 2 scholarships for the year 2020.

Scientific research work in the context of Master, PhD and Postdoc studies (up to 7 years after 
PhD completion) is supported. The amount of financing per scholarship is 2.000 Euro per 
person;  additional funding is available and dependent on the projected costs.

Please send your application via e-Mail to tropenstation.botanik@univie.ac.at 

Next application deadline: 30.10.2020

Apply
now!


